
 

La Salle Primary School 

Primary One Admission (POA) 2025 

Registration of Pupils (Discretionary Places) 
 

Date : 20th & 21st November 2024 (Wednesday & Thursday) 
 

Time : (Morning Session)  9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. 

(Afternoon Session)  2:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
 

Please bring along the following documents for registration: 

1. Application Form for Admission to Primary One (Parent’s Copy) 

2. Student’s Birth Certificate (Original and Photocopy) 

3. A self-addressed envelope with $15 postage stamps 

 (Envelope size: 9” x 12” or A4 size) 
 

Remarks : 
 
➢ Failure to turn up for registration during the specified period would lead to 

forfeiture of the discretionary place offered. 
 

➢ In the event of tropical cyclone, heavy persistent rain or other reasons, and the 

EDB announces suspension of schools on any day(s) during the period of the 

release of discretionary places allocation results or registration, the relevant 

procedures will be postponed to the following school day. Please pay heed to 

radio or television announcements on any special arrangements. 
 

➢ If your child has not been offered a discretionary place at the present stage, you 

will be informed by the Education Bureau in early January 2025 in writing to go 

to a designated Central Allocation Centre to make your choices of schools for 

Central Allocation. Parents who have registered as POA e-platform 

(epoa.edb.gov.hk) users and bind your account to “iAM Smart+” may also 

choose to submit the Choice of Schools Form through electronic means.  

Further details will be announced in due course.  Each child will be centrally 

allocated a Primary 1 place by the EDB according to parental choice as far as 

possible. 
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